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RIDE REPORT TO AACT COMMITTEE 5/25/11 
 
DATE:     ACTIVITIES: 
5/1/2011 THE RIDE assisted Project Bread’s Walk 

for Hunger by providing two walker 
assistance vehicles during the event 

 
5/2 OTA staff participated in meeting with 

Environmental Affairs to discuss 
alternative fuel vehicles 

 
5/4 OTA staff participated in Ford Police 

Interceptor Vehicle Demonstration at Ft. 
Devens 

  
5/5 OTA staff and MBTA senior 

management attended a presentation by 
a vendor about Compressed Natural 
Gas. 

 
5/6            OTA staff and MBTA management   
        participated in a meeting with BCIL. 
 
5/11 OTA staff met with a RIDE customer to 

discuss recertification  
 
5/18 OTA staff and MBTA management 

attended a presentation by Medical 
Transportation Management, Inc 

 
5/24 OTA Staff attended meeting with Chief 

Technology Officer regarding a 
document management system for OTA. 

 
5/25 OTA participated in conference call with 

GLSS regarding vehicles affected by the 
January 27 roof collapse. 

ITEMS of NOTE:  
- 12.60 % ridership growth in April in comparison to April last 

year. This represents a rise in ridership of over 40,000 trips 
from the previous month.  

 
SERVICE UPDATES:   
Ridership was up 12.60 % for the month of April 2011 compared 
to April 2010 (184,577 to 207,826), while still maintaining a zero 
NA rate.   
FY11 April YTD RIDE applications received totaled 12,240. THE 
RIDE presently has 55,510 registered customers. 


